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7th Sunday after Pentecost
Holy Eucharist

 

 

If you are interested in being part of the St. Mark’s 
team in the Steeple Chase Ride/Walk on August 17th 
please contact Madison Day or the church office. The 
Steeple Chase Ride/Walk is a 5-mile walk and 20-100 
mile Bike Tour through the scenic Northeast 
Connecticut's "Quiet Corner".  Go to their website for 
more information on this exhilarating event! 

 www.bikereg.com/steeple-chase-bike-tour 

 

Vacation Bible School Canceled 

This year’s VBS has been canceled due to lack of 
enrollment. The service that was going to take place 
with Storrs Congregational Church August 4th 
has also been canceled. We need Sunday Ministers to 
volunteer for our 10 AM service on August 4th. See 
the above chart for what is available and let the 
office know if you can help! 

Dear Quiet Corner Refugee Resettlement Friends, 

We would like to reiterate an important request to 
the QCRR support community: The father of our most 
recent family is progressing quickly towards getting 
his CT driver’s license. This is important for his future 
employment. We hope someone can provide him 
with a donated car.  It should be a relatively recent 
model, have relatively low mileage, and be in good 
mechanical condition, suitable for a family of four.  

Please spread the word, and contact 
qcrr.411@gmail.com with information about a 
possible car donation. A QCRR volunteer will respond 
and work with the family and WAIM to facilitate this 
process.  

With appreciation, 

Jen B. 

Youth @ Convention 2019 

At the diocesan convention on October 
26 and 27th there is a special youth 
presence session on Saturday, October 
26 including an overnight at a parish in 

Hartford. If you have any interest in being a youth 
delegate let Rev. Brian know. 

 

Charlie Houmard, Joan Doiron, Ross Wilderman

https://www.bikereg.com/steeple-chase-bike-tour
mailto:qcrr.411@gmail.com
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Thanks to our Sunday Ministers who sustain the worship life of our community 

July 28, 2019 

Ministry Service Today Next Sunday 

Altar Guild 
8:00 Barbara Rossiter Sue DeWolf 

10:00 
Bob Kliminsky 
Dave Moske 

 

Flowers  Acey Neel K. Carpenter 

Ushers 

 

8:00 Ted Urbanski John DeWolf 

10:00   

Acolyte 10:00   

Eucharistic Minister 
8:00 Barbara Rossiter Sue DeWolf 

10:00 Laurie Gypson  

Lector 
8:00 Barbara Rossiter Sue DeWolf 

10:00 Laurie Gypson  

Intercessor 
8:00 Carol Higgins J. Hopkins 

10:00   

Sunday School     

Teachers 

10:00   

Eucharistic Visitor  Brain  

Counters  
John DeWolf 
Sue Gagnon 

Coffee Hour 10:00 Kathy Pepin  

 
 

 

Parish Administrator:  
Stephanie Fitzgerald 
admin@stmarkschapel.org 

Connect With Us 
Rector: 
The Rev. Brian D. Blayer  
860-429-2647 
revblayer@stmarkschapel.org 
Pastoral emergencies:   
347-387-5549 

 

 
Sexton: 
Juan Osuba 
 

Sunday School Director: 
Madison Day 
m.madison.day@gmail.com 

Organist:     
Dr. Charles Houmard 
chashoumard@gmail.com 

www.facebook.com/st.marks.chapel www.stmarkschapel.org twitter.com/@stmarkschapel 
 

 

mailto:admin@stmarkschapel.org
mailto:revblayer@stmarkschapel.org
mailto:m.madison.day@gmail.com
mailto:chashoumard@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/st.marks.chapel
http://www.stmarkschapel.org/
http://twitter.com/@stmarkschapel

